
ST. CMARKS PARFSM 
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS 

P.O. BOX 705 LULING, LOUISIANA 70070 
(985) 783-51 02 (985) 783-51 04 FAX (985) 785-2207 

ALBERT D. LAQUE 
Parish President 

GREGORY E. BUSH, LTC, USA, Retired 
Director 

MEMORANDUM 

DATE: December 3,2007 

TO: Mr. Michael Henderson 
Director of Planning and Zoning 

FROM: sh, LTC, USA Retired 
Public Worlts/Wastewater 

RE: Revocation of 7th Street, St. Rose 

The Department of Public WorltsIWastewater has reviewed your August 2, 2007 memorandum on the 
revocation of the street noted above. The street is an unimproved road linking St.Rose Ave. and Oak St. in St. 
Rose. 

Neither Public Works nor Wastewater have any utilities within the right-of-way for that street and have no plans 
to improve the street in the foreseeable future. Therefore; Department of Public WorksIWastewater have 'no 
objection' to the revocation of the above mentioned street. 

Should you have any questions or comments please do not hesitate to call Mr. Lee Zeringue, PE at 783-5 102. 

cc: Mr. Palmer "Poochie" Cheramie, Assistant Director of Public Worlts 
Mr. Sammy Accardo, Assistant Director of Wastewater 
Mr. Lawrence "Lee" Zeringue, PE; Senior Parish Engineer 
Ms. Marny Stein, Development Review Planner 



ST. C H A R L E S . m I S H  
DEPARTMENT OF WATERWORKS 

, . 
P.O. BOX 108 LULING: LOUISIANA 70070 

(985) 783-51 10 FAX (985) 785-2005 . . 
I 

ALBERT D. LAQUE 
PARISH PRESIDENT 

. .  , 
ROBERT BROU 

DIRECTOR ., 

. . 

August 9,2007 

TO: Michael Henderson 

FROM: Robert Brou 

CC: Greg Bush - Director of Public WorksNVastewater 
Mr. Albert D. Laque - parish President 
Tim Vial - Parish Administrator 

SUBJECT: Street Revocation 
7'h Street, St. Rose Subdivision 

The St. Charles Parish Department of Waterworks has no infrastructure or plans to 
install infrastructure on the referenced portion of 7" Street in St. Rose Subdivision and 
therefore the referenced subject serves no public purpose for the Department. The 
Department of Waterworks offers no objection to the proposed revocation. 

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please feel free to call me. 

Thanks. 



ST. A PARISM 
OFFICE OF THE CONTRACT MONITOR 

14530 RIVER ROAD DESTREHAN, LOUISIANA 70047 
(985) 764-1 207 FAX (985) 764-7834 

ALBERT D. LAQUE 
PARISH PRESIDENT 

LEONCE "TUT" CLEMENT 
CONTRACT MONITOR 

November 29,2007 

To: Michael Henderson 
Planning and Zoning Director 

From: Leonce "Tut" Clement 
Contract Monitor Director 

Re: Revocation Request: Undeveloped 7' Street 

Please be advised that the Contract Monitor has no objections to the revocation request 
for the undeveloped portion of 7' Street in St. Rose Subdivision. There is no continuing 
public need of this right-of-way for all public services monitored by my department. 

Thank You, 

&g&zd!G L once " ~ u t "  Clement 

Contract Monitor 

DEC 3 2007 
-- - - -  


